
 3 

Acknowledgements 
 
In writing this thesis, special thanks must go to Prof. Munro Price and Dr. Gábor Bátonyi for 
their continued help, advice and support. I am also greatly indebted to Jack Morrell whose 
assistance was invaluable in the scientific aspect of the topic. The time he gave to read my 
work has been greatly appreciated. Thank you to Dr. Jeff Hughes from Manchester University 
who provided me with useful information on the MAUD Committee. Also, many thanks to 
the archivists Sandra Marsh and Katherine Thomson at the Churchill Archives Centre in 
Cambridge who helped me locate the primary documents on James Chadwick, John Cockcroft 
and G.P Thomson. The National Archives at Kew were also invaluable in locating the 
documents on Lord Cherwell’s role in Britain’s early atomic research as well as the security 
files on Klaus Fuchs and the negotiations for the Quebec Agreement. Last but not least, thank 
you to Mr. Stephen Gorman for keeping this researcher mobile. 


